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Learning   

Lots of our learning has been inspired by the story of the Bog Baby. We thought about the 

description in the book really carefully and made them with play dough. We had to think 

carefully about the size so that they would fit into our hand. We moved on to use our 

imagination to think about what other bog creatures would look like. We have designed and 

painted these and some of us have started a piece of descriptive writing.  

We have had a special package in the post; caterpillars! We are using our curiosity to look 

carefully at how they are changing. 

    

Acts of Kindness 

We shared the story of ‘The Bad Tempered Ladybird’ this week, then talked about how saying 

and doing kind things for others makes us feel really good inside. We are going to carry on 

thinking about this over the coming weeks and writing any acts of kindness on a display board. 

Perhaps you might like to carry this on at home. 

Recycling 

We hope to build some 3D creatures but we need your help. Please can you collect and send in 

any cardboard tubes (not toilet roll ones), cardboard boxes that are smaller than cereal boxes, 

small plastic bottles. I will put a box near the door for the children to put these in. 

Learning Journal Share 

The children would love us to have another journal share. It would be lovely for you to be able 

to see our environment too. We will pencil Monday 22nd May into the diary for this from 3pm. 

Kind regards,       

 Sally Windmill  

 


